
This month’s ushers are Ed Masterton, Tim Cook, Robert Gemmell, and Ed Estridge.
This month’s counting team is Owen Parker, Tim Cook, and Ed Estridge.
Today’s security walk is Tommy Furr. Security walk for next Sunday is David Ross.
Extended session workers for today are Judy Morgan and Susan Gettis (birth – 1)
and Janet Furr (2’s and 3’s). Workers for next Sunday are Barry and Debbie Lanham
(birth – 1) and Melissa and Carsen Masterton (2’s and 3’s).
This week’s Wednesday evening nursery worker is Janet Furr. Worker for next
Wednesday is Jan Tyson.

OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE
Sunday, September 18

8:00 a.m. Praise Team
9:00 a.m. Adult Choir
9:30 a.m. Sunday school

10:30 a.m. Worship Service
Tuesday, September 20

7:15 p.m. Praise Team
Wednesday, September 21

10:30 a.m. Women’s Bible Study
6:00 p.m. Fellowship Meal (reservations required)
7:00 p.m. Adult Bible Study; Youth; Mission Organizations
7:45 p.m. Adult Choir

Thursday, September 22
6:00 a.m. Thursday Morning Prayer Group (conference room)
8:30 a.m. United Breakfast Group (Sunrise Restaurant, Locust)

Church Staff:
Rev. Marvin Tyson, Pastor – revtyson@ctc.net

Rev. Rodney Hughes, Minister of Music – rodneyhughes20@yahoo.com
Lisa Hinson, Administrative/Ministry Assistant – l.hinson@ctc.net

Joan Hughes and Tammy Lambert, Accompanists

United Love Baptist Church
11487 Flowe’s Store Road

Midland, NC 28107
704-455-9611 unitedlove@ctc.net

Rev. R. Marvin Tyson, pastor
www.unitedlovebc.org

The Worship of God September 18, 2016

Prelude As the Deer Joan Hughes

Welcome Rev. Tyson

Invocation Todd Jones

Children’s Time Rev. Tyson

Call to Worship No. 484 Higher Ground

Offertory Prayer Rev. Tyson

Worship Through the Giving of His Tithes and Our Offerings

Offertory Music Honor and Majesty Adult Choir

The Dedication of His Tithes and Our Offerings The Doxology

Song of Praise Seek Ye First Praise Team/ Congregation

Special Music Jesus at the Center Praise Team

Scripture Reading Matthew 6:19-21 NKJV

Sermon The House With the Golden Windows Rev. Tyson

Hymn of Response No. 275 I Surrender All

Closing Comments/Opportunities for Ministry

Benediction Rev. Tyson

Postlude Tammy Lambert

CCLI #770803

Welcome to today’s service. If you are visiting with us today, would
like more information about our church, and/or have a special

prayer request, please take a few moments to complete one of the welcome cards
located in the pew racks and place it in the offering plate.



If you would like to use a hearing assisted device, please see the sound system
operator. Activity bags are available for children up to first grade. Activity bags and
contents are to be returned at the end of the service.

Please remember in your prayers the following military personnel within our
church families: Matthew Earley (John and Mary Earley’s son), Zach Graves (Tammy
Ward’s nephew), John Simmons (Doris Carpenter’s grandson) John Brubaker (John
Brubaker’s son), James Williams (Jeff and Sheila Williams’ son), Daniel Anselmo,
Caitlyn Lawrence Prayer Concerns: our nation and leadership, our military personnel
and families, Doug Flowe (Royal Park of Matthews), Ann Stikeleather (Carrington
Place), Brad Little (Kevin Little’s brother), Ron Author (Jack Earley’s cousin), Cindy
Hatley (friend of Doris Carpenter and Barbara Simmons), Barbara Robbins, Clyde
Russell, Ashley Brafford, Robert Tyson (Rev. Tyson’s father), Cathy Phillips (friend of
the Flowe family), John Earley, Christy Nelson (friend of Mary Earley)

Work has begun on the deacon family assignments for the 2016-2017 church year.
Please make sure that the church office has your correct contact/family information.
Letters will be mailed from the church office notifying you of the deacon assigned to
your family.

Today is the deadline for all information for the October newsletter.

The menu for this Wednesday’s fellowship meal is chicken sandwiches, chips, fruit,
assorted desserts, tea, lemonade, and coffee. Reservations are required for the
meal. Reservations may be made by using the cards located on the tables
throughout our buildings or by calling/emailing the church office. Monday at noon is
the weekly deadline for all reservation additions and/or cancellations. Cost is $5.00
for adults, $2.00 for children ages 6-12, and no charge for children ages 5 and under.

Sunday, September 25 is Sunday School High Attendance Day. A light breakfast will
be served in the fellowship hall at 9:00 a.m. with Sunday school classes beginning at
9:30 a.m.

Sunday, September 25 is this month’s Baptist Sharing House collection date.

A new Wednesday morning women’s Bible study will begin Wednesday, October 5
and run through Wednesday, November 16. This session’s study is Walking by Faith
by Jennifer Rothschild. Member books are $12.00 each. If you are interested in
participating, please contact Patsy Montague or the church office.

Volunteers are needed to assist with our annual Fall Fest which will be held Sunday,
October 23 from 4:00 p.m. until 6:30 p.m. Help is needed to set up/tear down and to
assist with games. Donations of cakes/baked goods for the cake walk and
individually wrapped candy is also needed. There will be food, fellowship, and lots of
fun for all ages. Positive image costumes, please.

Our church family will again be given the opportunity to participate in Operation
Christmas Child. Information and boxes will be available on Sunday, October 23. The
ingather and dedication of our boxes will be held on Sunday, November 13.

The children’s ministry advisory board is sponsoring a church cookbook. Please
submit your recipes to Clare Ferguson or Nina Collins. Sunday, October 9 is the
deadline for all recipe submissions.

ULBC’s first Women’s Conference, Create In Me a Pure Heart, will be held Saturday,
November 12 from 9:30 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. Doors will open at 8:30 a.m. Sponsored
by the children’s ministry advisory board, all teen and adult women are invted to
attend. Guest speakers, Hannah Arrowood from Present Age Ministries, Adria King,
Deena Bost, and Rachel Nutter, will share words of wisdom as they look at real life
struggles and learn the truth from God’s Word. Continental breakfast, lunch, and
desserts will be provided. Cost is $20.00 for teens (ages 13-18) and $30.00 for adults.
Reserve your tickets by using the link located on the church website home page
(wwww.unitedlovebc.org), through any member of the children’s ministry advisory
board, or the church office.

Stewardship report for Sunday, September 11, 2016
Our Time and Talents: Sunday School: 63 (59 members, 4 visitors); Worship: 118
Our Financial Resources: Budget Offering: $5,623.00 (required weekly $4,876.65)


